
A report on the staging of the play ‘The Bus Shed’

On the 13th and 14th of October, 2023, the Drama Club, LSLA, Department of English, staged a play 
‘The Bus Shed’ written by Ms. Mebanda Blah in the College Auditorium which was attended by Staffs 
and students from Colleges within Shillong. The actors comprised of students from the English 
Department and the play was directed by Ms. Sarah Syngkon, Assistant Professor, Department of 
English. 
The objective of the play was to promote local playwrights and expose the student to theatre and 
engage them in activities such as acting and stage performances.
The programme was funded by the College and donors. 
Donors: Rs 60,000/-
College: Rs 1,14,328/-   




